An IDACORP Company

April 1, 2021 RECHIVED

Oregon Public Utility Commission
P.O. Box 1088
Salem, OR 97308-1088

Subject: Idaho Power Company Responses to FERC Request for Additional Information for
Hells Canyon Complex FERC No. 1971

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is being sent as a courtesy to the Oregon Public Utility Commission. Idaho Power
filed with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) responses to FERC request for
additional information for the Hells Canyon Complex license application.

The below link will take you to the FERC eLibrary to access the filed document. Please note
you need to click the control key then click the link,

https:/felibrary. ferc. gov/el.ibrary/Hielist ?accession num=20210331-5440

If you should have questions or would like to discuss, please feel free to contact me.

Best Regards,

Brett Dumas

BRETT DUMAS 2{8-388-2330 P.O. Box 7O (BI707)
Director 208-433-2837 FAX 1221 W idaho St

Environmental Affairs BDumas@idahopower.com Budse, 1D 83702




